Unit 356 Board Meeting
March 30, 2022

Meeting was called to order at 10:04.  Present were: Diana Galis, Jack Shoemaker, Ken Grafton, Bonnie Hertzog and Cathy Revers.

The board needs a temporary treasurer to fill in for Jared, following his resignation.  Diana will contact George Harger (NW treasurer) and Ken will contact the Green Valley treasurer to see if either of them are interested.

Membership is reported as 1031. 
Jack reported that most of the tournaments around the country are running around 50% of their pre-covid attendance.  Steve Reynolds told Jack that Denver is hoping for 70% of their previous attendance for the May regional there. 

Our November regional:  the flyer will be coming out soon.  It was decided that a box lunch will be provided on Saturday as we did at the sectional. We will add $4 on to the cost of Saturday Swiss to help defray the cost of the lunch. 
We will be providing some prizes/trophies to NLM winners at the regional. We have some items from previous tournaments and will supplement those as needed.  
Jack will be reaching out to Craig regarding potential venues for next February’s regional. He will have Peter, Bonnie or other board members go and look at them as we go forward.

Meeting was adjourned at 10:31
Respectfully Submitted,
Bonnie Hertzog, Secretary
